
Homestay Families Needed! 

Maleny High School has International Study Tours arriving in July/August from Japan and China.  

Lengths of stay are between one and two weeks, and are both boys and girls ranging in age from 12 

to 18. 

We are lookiŶg for faŵilies to host these studeŶts!  You doŶ’t Ŷeed to have a studeŶt at our school 
to be a host family, and you will receive a tax-free payment for hosting.   

This is a great opportunity for a fun and culturally rewarding experience, please contact me for 

further information. 

Karen Price 

International Student 

Homestay Coordinator 

 

Email: kpric80@eq.edu.au 

Phone: 54998161 
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